
 
NOTIFICATION 

 
 

 
The National Fire Fighter Near-Miss Reporting System has received the following 

information. It is posted here in the interest of firefighter safety. 
 
NIOSH/NPPTL Notification: User notice for SCBA Cylinders 
 
On December 14, 2006, Luxfer Gas Cylinders issued an announcement regarding SCBA 
cylinders, provided to Scott, MSA, Survivair, and Draeger, that may not have been 
properly tested to meet U.S. Department of Transportation requirements. to learn if 
your SCBA cylinders are affected read the entire announcement, click on this link 
http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/npptl/usernotices/ and scroll to Luxfer Gas Cylinders. 
 
Notification provided by:  
National Personal Protective Technology Laboratory 
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health 
PO BOX 18070 
626 COCHRANS MILL ROAD 
PITTSBURGH, PA  15236-0070 
Telephone 412-386-4000 
Fax 412-386-4051 
E-mail npptl@cdc.gov
Web http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/npptl/
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